
 As you well know,  we do not have a board meeting in 

September.  Please don't be lulled into thinking your 

board is sleeping, though.  Bob Graham and Al Tharp 

have been busy completing our Outdoor Range (see note on 

page 3).  We all owe them a big thanks for that.  I have been busy sending out 

donor thank you's and preparing for our October meeting.  Our meeting in Octo-

ber will have a great many things that will concern both you and our club.  It will 

be an important meeting because there will be club issues that will affect the way 

this club works in the near and distant future.  I urge ALL members to consider 

attending so that you might give your input.  Because of some of the issues up 

for discussion, see the tentative agenda below.  Hope to see you there and hope 

you are bragging about your hunting successes.       Bob 

Randy Burtis 

Bob &  Mary Jo Day 

Dan Conrad 

Jeremy Cooke 

Jim Frauendienst & kid crew 

Bob Graham 

David Hays 

Mike & Geraldine Lancaster 

1. Call to Order 

2. Approval of last meetings minutes -Mary 

3. Treasurers Report -Mary Jo 

4. Membership Report -Bob 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS 

a. BHW reports 

b. Broadheads e-mail 

c. Mandatory orientation 

d. Club Website Pre registration, etc. 

e. Curt Gowdy 

f. Outdoor Range work 

g. Senior Olympics report 
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A word from your President 

6. NEW BUSINESS 

a. Meeting with the State 

b. Officer/Board member sign up 

c. Bi-Law changes 

d. A Club Survey/Vote 

e. Parks and Rec. Thanks 

f. Club rules banner 

g WSAA (Mike Hoover) 

 

7. OTHER BUSINESS 

a. Annual meeting date and time 

b. State Meeting date and time 

8. ADJOURN 

Monica Mallon         

Neal & Stephanie Perkins 

Myron Reed 

Matt Rusk 

Chris Shimonowsky  

Al & Mary Tharp 

Kyle Vankuiken 

Calendar 
 

LEAGUES 

Resuming Fall 2011 

TBA 

 

 
JOAD 

Saturday @ 10:00 am 
 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

Board Meeting 

October 3, 2011 7:00pm 
 

Big Thanks for Helping at BHW 

October’s Board Meeting Tentative Agenda 

Have Bow, Will Go!! 
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Bowhunter’s Weekend Pictures 

August 2011 

2011 
Club Officers 

 
President 
Bob Day 

 
Vice President 
 Bob Graham 

 
Secretary 

Mary Tharp 
 

Treasurer 
Mary Jo Day 

 
Board Members 

Matt Rusk 

Mike Lancaster 

Al Tharp 

Craig Deuel 

 

Alternates 

Jim Frauendienst 

Tim Whetsell 

Dan Conrad 
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Info on Outdoor Range 

 

On the outdoor range, be sure 

and use Broadhead Target on 

the lower shelf or risk losing 

your broadheads.  They won’t 

pull out of these butts. 

Congratulations to 

 Everyone 
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We are on the web! 

www.cheyennefieldarchers.com 

Cheyenne Field Archers 

Next Board meeting 
October 3rd, 7:00 pm 


